Contents

Submission No: 2101	Andrea	2864
Submission No: 2102	Shari Corbett-Dwyer	2866
Submission No: 2103	Gordon Hudson	2867
Submission No: 2104	Paige McLean	2869
Submission No: 2105	Joshua Ferries	2870
Submission No: 2106	Alicia Newson	2871
Submission No: 2107	Caroline Thornton-Pett	2872
Submission No: 2108	Nicole Hunger	2874
Submission No: 2109	Tara	2875
Submission No: 2110	Brittney Thomson	2877
Submission No: 2111	Karl Anderson	2878
Submission No: 2112	Tony Brownrigg	2879
Submission No: 2113	Gary Kohlis	2881
Submission No: 2114	Emily Clarke	2882
Submission No: 2115	Grace	2883
Submission No: 2116	Sandra Gros	2884
Submission No: 2117	Sonja Jorgensen	2885
Submission No: 2118	Lance Mepham	2886
Submission No: 2119	Rleeyah Luke	2888
Submission No: 2120	Susan Imhasly	2889
Submission No: 2121	Gerald Smith	2890
Submission No: 2122	Jordan Linn	2892
Submission No: 2123	Denise	2893
Submission No: 2124	Steve Norman	2894
Submission No: 2125	Scott	2895
Submission No: 2126	Marion Sephton	2896
Submission No: 2127	Les Goodall	2897
Submission No: 2128	Chelsea	2898
Submission No: 2129	Meg Smith	2899
Submission No: 2130	Catherine Graham	2900
Submission No: 2131	Jeremy Stevenson	2901
Submission No: 2132	T Sarten	2903
Submission No: 2133	Leslie Thorn	2904
Submission No: 2134	Stacey King	2906
Submission No: 2135	Stephanie Kilpatrick	2907
Submission No: 2136	Julia Buttimor	2908
Submission No: 2137	Danielle Hill	2909
Submission No: 2138	Thomas Rigg	2910

Submission No: 2139	Lyn Crossan	2912
Submission No: 2140	Anne Garvey	2913
Submission No: 2141	Adrian Seymour	2914
Submission No: 2142	Salevi Tiatia	2915
Submission No: 2143	Yazmin Komene	2916
Submission No: 2144	Jane Allan	2917
Submission No: 2145	Ange	2919
Submission No: 2146	Syephen Houghton	2920
Submission No: 2147	Trudy Sullivan	2921
Submission No: 2148	Nikki Lane	2922
Submission No: 2149	Trevor Atkinson	2923
Submission No: 2150	Mike Fisher	2924
Submission No: 2151	Ashley Smith	2926
Submission No: 2152	Joe Munro	2928
Submission No: 2153	Melinda Forsyth	2930
Submission No: 2154	Savannah hastie	2932
Submission No: 2155	Stuart and Michelle Keat	2933
Submission No: 2156	Jessica Calvert	2935
Submission No: 2157	Chris Ussher	2936
Submission No: 2158	Ivan & Lorraine Heal	2938
Submission No: 2159	Briony Copeland	2940
Submission No: 2160	Tim Connole	2941
Submission No: 2161	Rowan Chivers	2943
Submission No: 2162	Robert Montgomery	2945
Submission No: 2163	David Richards	2946
Submission No: 2164	John Smith	2948
Submission No: 2165	Paulette O'Neill	2950
Submission No: 2166	Andrea Hunt	2952
Submission No: 2167	Paige Leggett	2954
Submission No: 2168	CN Barry	2955
Submission No: 2169	Evie Rolfe	2957
Submission No: 2170	Brenda Cash	2958
Submission No: 2171	Nancy Handley	2960
Submission No: 2172	Jacques McCallum-Lind	2961
Submission No: 2173	Moran Starkj	2962
Submission No: 2174	Valerie Hopkinson	2964
Submission No: 2175	John O'Keefe	2966
Submission No: 2176	Jared McBride	2967
Submission No: 2177	Carolyn White	2969
Submission No. 2178	Victoria lones	2970

Submission No: 2179	Margaret Emo	2971
Submission No: 2180	NJ Hight	2972
Submission No: 2181	Nicole Roigard	2974
Submission No: 2182	Rosie Devaney	2975
Submission No: 2183	Russy Graham	2976
Submission No: 2184	Merv Hayward	2977
Submission No: 2185	Stephan Dyer	2978
Submission No: 2186	Julie Campbell	2979
Submission No: 2187	Emma	2980
Submission No: 2188	Lesley Loveridge	2982
Submission No: 2189	Paul Dixon	2983
Submission No: 2190	Paul Dixon	2984
Submission No: 2191	Crystal	2985
Submission No: 2192	Lyn Bell	2986
Submission No: 2193	David Marr	2987
Submission No: 2194	Raewyn Bocock	2988
Submission No: 2195	Grant Watson	2989
Submission No: 2196	Shaina Moratti	2990
Submission No: 2197	John Clarkson	2992
Submission No: 2198	Samantha Herlihy	2994
Submission No: 2199	N. Lynn O'Keeffe	2995
Submission No: 2200	Lewis Herbert	2996

Office Use Only: 5288

Submission No: 2101 Andrea

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Comments

It needs to happen. These upgrades need to be good enough to suppress the region for the next 50 years, not just 20 or 30.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Comments

Add water meters to new builds. Encourage homeowners to have water tanks and collect rain water. Don't rush and put water meters on all properties, do it in stages over several years, not just 2. FIND AND REPAIR LEAKS!

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Is this a targeted rate increase for those that it will affect? They chose to buy in low lying areas, they should be willing to spend the money to protect their property.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

I see on the map you are utilising the paper roads that already exist. Good plan.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

This NEEDS to be user pays.

Office Use Only: 5289

Submission No: 2102 Shari Corbett-Dwyer

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

I have purchased my own water collection tank. Maybe encouraging houses to use these (at a reduced purchased price) to encourage less wastage of water..

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

love that green space please find another location, ie inglewood, ,bell block? as it still won't meet the needs of most sports codes in the long term

Office Use Only: 5290

Submission No: 2103 Gordon Hudson

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

It is appropriate that Council owns this long term contentious issue. It is appropriate that since we have enjoyed the benefits of water supply and dispersal, without paying adequate repairs and maintenance - that we current rate payers should pay heavily now. However - I wonder - with interest rates being so low at present - whether Council should negotiate a long-term loan say over 20 years - and repay over this period. Is the proposed \$30 million in future debt an appropriate level? It seems low - but, may well be fair. I do not know. What is the current Government planning to do on nationalizing water supply etc - and will this hve a positive or negative impact on local Councils?

Saving water and water meters

Comments

I agree with the use of water meters - if only because it is a fairer system and may ensure many of us become more aware of our water usage.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Comments

I have ticked Option 2 because I do not know the extent of the problem - but it seems that if tracts of land are flood prone then - a resettlement of housing seems more appropriate that trying to fix accumulations of water in a flood prone area.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

The walkway extension is a winner - although not having it on the coast seems a very sad and bad decision. Therefore, I am not in favour of extending the walkway inland. The Traverse Mountain to Sea hopefully progresses so that more people in Taranaki and visitors get to enjoy what we have to wonder. This is a real tourism winner. The coastal walkway already is a winner and I do not believe it will become more so extending it inland to Waitara.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Comments

This area looks very weak. It is hardly a response to the declaration that NPDC declared NP as in support of climate urgency and a Climate Action Framework. The proposed programme is window dressing at best, is uninspiring and will not be of interest to a major section of the community - particularly youth. Very disappointing.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

I gather that the difference in Option 2 and 3 does not include additional funding up and above the \$40 million - just an earlier start. The facility is needed - and it needs to be at the racecourse and ideally, the racing fraternity can live with the added use of the facility. I would also include additional carparking with a shuttle running to and from Devon Street and perhaps the Taranaki DHB - just a van with electric power. Ideally, too, the Netball Association would join the project and get much deserved user-friendly playing space.

What else?

Council seems to believe that they have widely promoted their consultation process. They have not. It is not surprising that one presentation I went to only had three people and another presentation nine people. I suspect that some people think that trying to make progress with Council is an exercise in futility - even tho, as Cr Gordon Brown sagely noted - the sale of half the Fitzroy Golf Club changed Council's thinking. But what on earth were they thinking anyway! I have listened to two presentations by the Council and, despite frequent passionate exhortations, particularly by Cr Sam Bennett to 'have your say' because Council is listening - there would be few people who would believe that NP is not going to get water meters as a fait accompli. Otherwise, I think the Council has worked hard to produce a comprehensive, reasonably easy to understand plan. I would like to see community gardens feature somewhere in the greening of our space. I am pleased to see that there are no plans to cut back on pensioner housing. I am pleased to see that fees and hours for libraries are not planned. I believe that the price of kerbside rubbish collection and disposal is very important but somehow, cannot be so costly that it leads to prolific fly dumping. I suspect it will. Hopefully, the Len Lye Centre will begin to again attract increased patronage and that we are all proud of both the exterior and displays inside. It needs a continuation of Council support. Further investment in Community Development would be great to see so that all sectors of the community get a chance to have their voice and needs heard. Congratulations to the Council on voting for Maori representation it just needs a sincere effort to make that representation work.

Office Use Only: 5295

Submission No: 2104 Paige McLean

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Saving water and water meters

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 5297

Submission No: 2105 Joshua Ferries

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 1. Do nothing. Status quo. No additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

We need more copacity for basketball $\frac{*}{8}$, to have places where its free to shoot around on decent courts to have pickup games, not privately owned gyms

Office Use Only: 5302

Submission No: 2106 Alicia Newson

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 5307

Submission No: 2107 Caroline Thornton-Pett

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Encourage or incentivize for all houses to have water tanks for rain water. Could be mandatory for new builds for at least outside tap. Our water tank also feeds water to flush our toilets.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

What else?

Please could we have a changing rooms disability bathroom for those severely disabled who require a changing area with hoist and carers to assist them to manage their bathroom hygiene. There are many disabled people in Taranaki who are unable to use the basic disability facilities that are currently in situ.www.ChangingPlaces.org.nz My preference is for one to be within the city centre near the museum, library, art centre shops and walkway. How ever if the multisports hub is in planning perhaps an area could be set aside for one so that people of all abilities and disabilities could use the facilities at the sports hub.

Office Use Only: 5316

Submission No: 2108 Nicole Hunger

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 5317

Submission No: 2109 Tara

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

Build more water tanks, this would also help cater the increase in homes been build. Water meters are a waste of time, and will just prolong the real need for more water storage. Plus i can see the council making us spend more on water and uses in the long run

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

Why should our taxes pay for new car models. Waste of money.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

For our future kids, and to get people in taranak active. But dont forget about your other towns

What else?

Stop raising the taxs as at this rate we are barley able to pay them. And your comments that they are the same price as a cup of coffee, not everyone can afford to go out and buy a \$4 coffee as it is. Think of the people who have stuggling to buy there first homes, that are paying high mortgages, insurances and just getting by. Or people who pay high prices in rent already, this will mean another increase in rent

Developing a multi-sport hub

Office Use Only: 5318

Submission No: 2110 Brittney Thomson Wish to speak to the Council: No **Fixing our plumbing** How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years? How do we pay for fixing our plumbing? **Saving water and water meters Improving stormwater management in Waitara Extending our tracks and trails network Boosting our Climate Action Framework**

Office Use Only: 5320

Submission No: 2111 Karl Anderson

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 5323

Submission No: 2112 Tony Brownrigg

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

If there is that much work it needs to be kept in house and not outsourcing to other companies which overcharge because they know the council will pay. Providing guaranteed work and job security and getting value for money is just some of the advantages of keeping it inhouse.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

These figures are produced but what guarantees are there that they are accurate. Everywhere region that water meters have been introduced has cost rate payers more than what they were paying before. What is the annual cost of running this metered water system? Whos guaranteeing that these savings are going to happen? Someone needs to stand up and be accountable for when the savings dont materialise and we have more expensive water than before.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Comments

Its always been like that. No need to rush out and fix it in a hurry. Unless they want to all individually pick up the tab?

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Comments

Cycling has taken off in a major way, thanks to the practicality of e bikes. The trails will be well used and add to the enjoyment and vibrant feel of the city and towns. We have been promised the extensions for years and it is getting dearer and dearer every year. The longer we delay it the more it will cost. There needs to be a trail up the whaiwakaiho river out to mangamahoe. It would get used by runner, walkers and mt bikers. It is sheltered like the Tehenui walkway and would get well used and reduce the amout of people that have to drive out to managamahoe to cycle/bike

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

What a crock of Dont waste time on this costly touchy feely stuff

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Where is the figures saying how much it is going cost to run? Im picking \$30 million to run it over 10 years. Who is going to pick up that cost? The clubs and sponsorship wont cover all that. Once again the ratepayers will bail it out like rugby park. The need to be more transparency at to the ongoing costs before I will support it

What else?

Ratepayers are feeling like we are an open cheque book. We are sick of it. In 10 years time my rates will be more than what my pension will be. How will I be able to live with such a huge expense. Its impossible. The rates increases have to be more affordable and inline with inflation.

Office Use Only: 5327

Submission No: 2113 Gary Kohlis

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 5331

Submission No: 2114 Emily Clarke

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

What else?

Love the cycle lanes and I think NP has done a good job with them and bike parking around the city. I think free cycling courses for locals would be great to bridge the gap between people who are interested but too scared to bike on the roads and people actually cycling! AT do this in Auckland if you want a reference point

Office Use Only: 5332

Submission No: 2115 Grace

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 5335

Submission No: 2116 Sandra Gros

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 5336

Submission No: 2117 Sonja Jorgensen

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

sewage out of waterways/ocean and clean drinking water all a priority, thanks.

Saving water and water meters

Option 4: High. A significant water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$56 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$120 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

please don't. I would rather people used our wonderful outdoors than pay for a hub

Office Use Only: 5340

Submission No: 2118 Lance Mepham

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Comments

Water is a very important part of our being. We must fix our plumbing. We must do everything we can to upgrade our systems, and manage them in a way where repairs are quickly resolved.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

I am a strong believer in saving water, and only using what we need. If everyone looked at ways to save water, we would be better off.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

We must ensure that all residents in the NPDC district have good infrastructure to prevent flooding and other major events.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Comments

I am all for Options 2 and 3. I love the present walkway. But I would really love to see it extended to Waitara.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Comments

I am strongly in support of planting trees in reference to the CAF. I also support electrifying the Council vehicle fleet.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

As a strong supporter of the Taranaki Raceway, I am concerned there will be no place in Taranaki for local horseracing. This industry employs many people in Taranaki, including myself. I am concerned for peoples jobs. Please ensure that the local racing industry maintains a place in our community. I also ask why hasn't the NPDC and the TRC have not discussed the future of Rugby Park. That assets could be easily turned into a multi sports hub.

What else?

I wish you well, and I support any important infrastructure projects.

Office Use Only: 5342

Submission No: 2119 Rleeyah Luke

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option A: Pay for it from rates

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 5344

Submission No: 2120 Susan Imhasly

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Invest more in planting instead of electrifying vehicle fleet

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

The sports hub needs a few beachvolleyball courts! No beach any more to play at Ngamotu and it is becoming a very popular sport.

Office Use Only: 5348

Submission No: 2121 Gerald Smith

Wish to speak to the Council: Yes

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 1. Do nothing. Status quo. No additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Comments

NPDC needs to remember who payer their wages, learn to budget yearly rate increases are not substainable

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

Meters never worked in Auckland rates have gone though the roof there

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Comments

This should be in council's budget to fix with no extra cost

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Do this once other projects have been pa for, sell off high cost things like Len lye cost thousand to rate payer let them run them sleeves

What else?

Start listening to the rate payer of New Plymouth go back to basic road plumbing etc

Office Use Only: 5351

Submission No: 2122 Jordan Linn

Organisation: Linepower Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

What else?

We need to urgently sort out the egmont & Devon Rd intersection. I have seen several crashes and tonnes of near misses. Someone is going to get killed very soon.

Office Use Only: 5360

Submission No: 2123 Denise

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option A: Pay for it from rates

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 5361

Submission No: 2124 Steve Norman

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 5362

Submission No: 2125 Scott

Wish to speak to the Council: Yes

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option A: Pay for it from rates

.....

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

.....

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 5365

Submission No: 2126 Marion Sephton

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 5367

Submission No: 2127 Les Goodall

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 5369

Submission No: 2128 Chelsea

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

What else?

The road to waitara needs something done. Making it 80kms the whole way has made it more dangerous . People are passing in dangerous places due to no passing lanes. Who's dumb idea was that? My partner was almost taken out by someone passing on the other side where a passing lane use to be.. Why not put in the roundabouts and make it 80kms coming up and leaving them like they have in larger areas. Two lanes would be ideal but obviously a much larger cost. Then again it will have to be done some time in the near future. Rather than spending money on sports centres let's save some lives? It's only a matter of time before there's more massive crashes or deaths..

Office Use Only: 5381

Submission No: 2129 Meg Smith

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 4: High. A significant water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$56 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$120 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 5382

Submission No: 2130 Catherine Graham

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

Water meters will punish those who have swimming pools

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 5385

Submission No: 2131 Jeremy Stevenson

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

This is the most important priority for NPDC for this next several years. We need to be ruthless about spending on "nice to haves" until this essential work is completed.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Comments

We are told we use too much water. Nowhere have I seen a figure of, on average, how much water each domestic connection uses. This would help me know if my usage is reasonable or excessive. Also, how much treated water is being lost from old and/or leaky pipes.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Comments

The Netherlands has used pumps for centuries to deal with high water levels. Is this a possibility for Waitara?

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

With such urgent work required on the "3 Waters", requiring the expenditure of many millions of dollars, I feel this is not the time to be commuting to expenditure on what is very much a "nice to have". The Bell Block to Waitara extension will be fairly isolated for much of its length and is certainly not "coastal" as it has to skirt the Airport. New Plymouth is a small regional city. We do not need to lead the world in every sphere.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

This seems a reasonable option although I would question what the "additional funding" is targeted for. \$200,000 per year plus \$1 million over 10 years is justified but an extra \$150,000 per year for no well explained reason is hard to swallow. Please remember whose money you are planning to spend.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Sorry. This is not a priority for most people I know in the current climate. We are blessed with many excellent sporting facilities including those in Waitara, Inglewood, Stratford and Hawera. Taranaki is a lightly populated province and we cannot afford to pay for duplication of existing facilities. Moreover, it seems only fair that the costs of travelling to sporting fixtures be shared across the whole Taranaki population. There is absolutely no need for everything to be centralized on New Plymouth to the detriment of the rest of the province.

What else?

Please remember that everything Council does has to be paid for, ultimately by residents and ratepayers. Many of us struggle to pay rates and constant increases in excess of the rate of inflation are not sustainable for many.

Office Use Only: 5389

Submission No: 2132 T Sarten

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 5390

Submission No: 2133 Leslie Thorn

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Comments

get on with it, other towns like rotorua, napier, hastings, are way ahead of you there are four bike shops in town, they sell bikes to those in town give them the infrastructure

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

this is a massive white elephant and has no concern for the historic users of this land, the New Plymouth pony club building a facility in the racecourse is flawed, parking and access here are limited and there will be clashes with horse racing. how about we build the facility out towards the airport?

What else?

12% increase in rates? seriously? with the massive increase in house prices you pull this thanks for helping make it affordable...

Office Use Only: 5392

Submission No: 2134 Stacey King

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Will there be a certain amount of water that we don't have to pay for first? In our house hold we work really hard to save water and I don't like the idea of having to pay more just because some people like to wash their car every week or whatever. Hope that makes sense.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 5395

Submission No: 2135 Stephanie Kilpatrick

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 5398

Submission No: 2136 Julia Buttimor

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 5405

Submission No: 2137 Danielle Hill

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Comments

New houses all have a water tank specifically for pools, gardens and washing cars etc. this will save much water. Put the water tanks under ground.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 5409

Submission No: 2138 Thomas Rigg

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

How about more catchment/storage.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

I would really like to know why years of lease money hasn't already been spent on this.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

What else?

Put pressure on nzta to fix the egmont rd intersection. In a normal working situation if you dont report a hazard you'd probably be sacked. The council can't expect the city to grow if its infrastructure cant keep up.

Office Use Only: 5415

Submission No: 2139 Lyn Crossan

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

We Definitely need this multi sport hub now like other provinces.

What else?

Need to fix up all the roads.we definitely need roundabouts in this town plus towards Waitara as well. Traffic has increased heaps We should've had four lanes years ago when Methanex were going to put four lanes in The council at the time wouldn't do it. And we need a ramp off with that new Plymouth golf club is. You need to fix the intersection on Egmont Road too many accidents are happening ,

Office Use Only: 5418

Submission No: 2140 Anne Garvey

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Comments

Make all new subdivisions install water tanks or reservoirs for at the very least garden use and at best supplement household water supply

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Spend the money on infra structure

Office Use Only: 5426

Submission No: 2141 Adrian Seymour

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

What else?

My main concern is housing affordability, I didn't see anything in this survey about that.

Office Use Only: 5429

Submission No: 2142 Salevi Tiatia

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 5433

Submission No: 2143 Yazmin Komene

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option A: Pay for it from rates

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

.....

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 5440

Submission No: 2144 Jane Allan

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option A: Pay for it from rates

Comments

Focus on priorities like this, water is a basic infrastructure need for people and their health. Cut funding to un necessary "wants" eg len lye and rugby stadiums please.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

Why do we use more water??Fix the leaking pipes!? Instead of putting in water metres, have a scheme to encourage people to collect rainwater from our roofs in tanks and educate re water conservation.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Can sales from leasehold land be invested in a fund to contribute to this?

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

The coastal walkway is one of the best investments the npdc ever made! It is accessible to everyone, promotes our health, showcases our coast and attracts visitors to the area. Extending it to waitara is a priority, which will contribute to the revitalisation of waitara.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Comments

17 hectares planted over 10 years...seems like not much trees planted for a huge cost of \$2 million???? Is there going to be an income from the trees planted? Regional council subsidize riparian planting etc. Encouraging community planting by subsidizing this with natives would be more beneficial. Also

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Unhappy with councils ability to deliver on sports projects, the rugby stadium debacle, which was originally meant to be a multi sports hub, is an example of this. I'm angry at how much we pay as a rate payer for this facility, and don't want to pay for another wh

What else?

There wasn't enough space for any of my feedback on each item:(

Office Use Only: 5454

Submission No: 2145 Ange

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

What else?

Build the hub asap we need it

Office Use Only: 5461

Submission No: 2146 Syephen Houghton

Organisation: Brian Baker Instrumentation

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 5464

Submission No: 2147 Trudy Sullivan

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

If it's rented property, is it the tenant or landlord that pays for the water rates?

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 5466

Submission No: 2148 Nikki Lane

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

What else?

The proposed 12% rate increase in first year will really hurt alot of people and the focus should really be on need to haves not nice to haves to reduce the blow

Office Use Only: 5470

Submission No: 2149 Trevor Atkinson

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Not as bad as the council makes out

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

Reading meters and billing costs so much. Then next step wastewater related to incoming water

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Urgently needed

What else?

Lower the increase of the rates rise.

Office Use Only: 5472

Submission No: 2150 Mike Fisher

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

It will simply be another way to raise further rates. Will the existing rates bill be reduced if you did have water meters?? I see no comments about this. Water meters will also mean future law changes could allow for the privatization of water assets. In Auckland they have watercare collecting water rates and they still massive infrastructure deficits and problems with water supply.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

It might be a nice to have....for convenience. But surely basic water roads and rubbish collection is what the council is there to provide for the vast majority of ratepayers. The sports facilities you talk about are all available but perhaps just not in one single location. It's a huge expense for something that's not critical. Get the basics fixed first.

What else?

Stick to the basic services. Stop wasting money on pet projects and nice to haves.

Office Use Only: 5473

Submission No: 2151 Ashley Smith

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

It is easy to say that there has been years of underinvesting to justify a big spend now. If the infrastructure improvements allow more housing development as well as creating more local jobs then we can justify additional spend now as both these outcomes (housing & local jobs) should be a priority for the NPDC. Covid/Oil & Gas job losses/reduced work hours & the knock on effects in hospitality & tourism all add up so there is not a lot of extra available. Household incomes are tight & I don't see this reflected in what the council are doing with their own spending.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Comments

There looks to be a lot of additional cost with this option. Why not just make Network loss reduction the absolute priority. We want a sustainable system but the cost is a factor.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Comments

Talk to the TRC as they are responsible for the Waitara River. They should fund some of this.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

We don't have the money.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Yes makes sense.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

I support this as it will be important for community development. The Race Club are not a sustainable user of that land. I'd like to see a proper management plan linking the Stadium & the current park assets & to see a clear plan for how the schools and WITT are linked into this development. I'd also like to see how users such as individual sports bodies plan to implement their future strategies alongside this facility development.

What else?

NPDC has to show real financial leadership. There is a lot of uncertainties around the job market and affordability of living in the district. You seriously have to stop wasteful projects like the seating structures on the flat which no-one users and just eats up carparks.

Office Use Only: 5478

Submission No: 2152 Joe Munro

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

With the amount of new sub divisions being developed there needs to be more money spent on the infrastructure for further generations.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

If and when water meters are installed, e Corning's must be reflected in the rates.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Why electrify the fleet, what happen to the old batteries once they re scrapped, can't be put into land fill. Why not use hybrid vehicles.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

A great use of this land, about time that other sports got something from the council instead of just rugby, this is not the only sport played by people.

Office Use Only: 5482

Submission No: 2153 Melinda Forsyth

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

If this is a new Plymouth issue then np residents should pay but stop passing these costs on to rural residents that supply their own water

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Comments

Look at making new builds install water tanks

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Extending our tracks and trails network

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Comments

Plant natives not pine trees. Lifestyle blocks often do a lot of planting, offer a subsidy to those people to continue

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

Far more important than millions on a single sport stadium only used by the elite

What else?

Why is it that when we live just outside np boundary and the np council make a lot of decisions that effect us including what we pay for rates but we only get to vote on one South West councilor who lives no where near us and has only one vote in council? How are the needs of rural areas going to get a fair hearing?

Office Use Only: 5485

Submission No: 2154 Savannah hastie

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

.....

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

What else?

The Egmont Road intersection is extely dangerous and needs traffic lights. The way the motorway has become busier, this intersection is now a nightmare to get in and out of and its very dangerous it would benefit from having traffic lights there.

Office Use Only: 5486

Submission No: 2155 Stuart and Michelle Keat

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

needs fixing, all basic needs on this time need to be sorted.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Although i like the Coastal Walkway and have used it for years I feel the increase in bicyles, especially ebikes is ruining it. Sometimes I feel you are dicing with death on it and no longer use it on weekends, as bikes are taking over, doing excess speed, no ringing bells etc. Walking with grandkids and a dog on there now is not an option. I would like to see more money spent on walking trails that do no allow bikes on them. I am not anti-bikes but is it really a place for bike training at speed and being yelled at cyclists to get out of there way when you ARE keeping left.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

What else?

- 1. The outdoor pool at the Aquatic centre should be enclosed so it can be used all year round instead of sitting there doing nothing for half a year. In the winter the indoor pool can get very crowded. If you are going to increase the admission charge, then increase the facilities that are provided.
- 2. Further to my comment about the Walk way, I think the NPDC could invest in a dog park. Dog Parks have been bought to the attention of the NPDC before and are now widespread over NZ, especially with so many restrictions on where dogs can be off leash and section sizes of houses getting smaller by the day. There are many documented benefits to a dog park not only for the dogs but their owners as well, so I will not go over all of them here, they are easy to look up, but I think personally they are great for people to socialize in as well, out in the fresh air, especially for people who lead a somewhat secluded existence and their companion animal is there only family. Dog parks can also provide a excellent location for community dog activities.

Office Use Only: 5487

Submission No: 2156 Jessica Calvert

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 5498

Submission No: 2157 Chris Ussher

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Doing nothing - or not much - just kicks the can down the road. There are already challenges of inter-generational inequity, so a mix of funding from dates + debt funding helps smooth costs and spread them across the life of the assets. Therefore, costs are shared between all those who benefit.

Saving water and water meters

Option 4: High. A significant water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$56 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$120 million over the long term.

Comments

I have not read the details on castings or savings, but if water is one of our most important resources, isn't it worth another \$6m over 10 years to minimise water usage?

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

There is massive pressure on facilities for high-growth sports like hockey, netball and basketball. The provision of these kinds of facilities is a key role for Council. We should be fixing now. (And, at the same time, isn't it time to resolve the issue of the racecourse once and for all? It makes no sense to have a racecourse that is an eye-sore and that has very limited public benefit on a prime piece of land that borders one of New Zealand's outstanding urban parks and is also adjacent to one of the main thoroughfares into the city. It is like having a rusty wreck on blocks parked on your front lawn. Why not take a regional approach by centralising the racing industry in Stratford or Hawera, and use the Coronation St land for an uncompromised sports facility and public park?)

Office Use Only: 5500

Submission No: 2158 Ivan & Lorraine Heal

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Comments

Why is the preferred option of the NPDC supplied, is this survey not an open ratepayers view. How much water is being lost underground, upgrade the infrastructure before the introduction of water meters. The introduction of water meters can be introduced over decades not an urgent necessity. Install further water holding facilities before meters this should be a major concern to all relying on one facility is a disaster waiting to happen. Use PIF funds to offset costs.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Comments

As stated before water meters do not fix infrastructure the monies retrieved by these will be lost in the overall running costs of the Council

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

If there is an agreement at no cost to the ratepayers extend the walkway to Waitara If iwi disagree with this proposal and insist on payment to pass through any part of the land scrap it with no further discussions.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

As a rate payer I am extremely concerned as to the private use of the Councils vehicle fleet if this was stopped now the cost saving would be substantial.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

Invercargill and New Plymouth are cities and districts of similar sizes the one difference is their fantastic sports facilities this has to happen for all future sports personal.

Office Use Only: 5505

Submission No: 2159 Briony Copeland

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Just do the maintenance, before it gets too bad and needs full replacement

Saving water and water meters

Option 4: High. A significant water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$56 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$120 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Get it done yesterday

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 5507

Submission No: 2160 Tim Connole

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Needs to be done, let's not burden future generations.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Comments

These are one of our biggest tourist drawcards, and beloved by our population too. A real "shop front" for Taranaki. We should really prioritize these, as general exercide is a huge cost saver long term and making this easily accessible increases engagement.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

This is well overdue in Taranaki. We are far, far behind other centres in terms of sports facilities, particularly all weather facilities. Without investment in sport and exercise, we had better be ready to spend even more on Healthcare in the future, as the two are directly related.

Office Use Only: 5509

Submission No: 2161 Rowan Chivers

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

The water bill sucks- you need to encourage people to store water not discourage. Money needs to be spent, but don't take money off the poor people. Rates increases suck.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

I don't like water meters, but I also don't like the attitude of wasteful people who treat the water like it is an endless source. Can't win. Water should be free, but people need to treat it as valuable.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Waitara needs to not be overlooked, it is part of New Plymouth.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Love the tracks and trails. The money spent lasts a long time when it is an investment like the Coastal shared pathway (get the name right it is not a walkway, cos that implies walking has priority!!!!)

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

You already have electric bikes, use them!

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

I don't see a circus zone in the plans for the multi sport hub. Until you include a circus area for people learning to do unicycling, juggling, acro/aerials and other circus stuff I can't support your proposal at all.

What else?

Make sure you include a circus zone in your multi sports hub!

Office Use Only: 5512

Submission No: 2162 Robert Montgomery

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Comments

We need to construct a coastal walkway from New Plymouth to Oakura & then link this to the proposed track up to Pukeiti. This walkway with its amazing views from the coastal clifftops overlooking the Tasman sea would be truely world class. Imagine the sunset views on one side of the clifftop track with the mountain views on the other side of the track. Truely world class. This walkway would attract large amounts of tourists to our region.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 5514

Submission No: 2163 David Richards

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Should have been a basic priority for years, don't let it get any worse and hold future councils to the need to get the basic services right before the "nice to have stuff"

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

We need more storage and secure supply, water meters do not sort this issue out. With the past growth you would have expected somebody to recognise we would need more infrastructure to support more people. However with current government thinking perhaps we will see a decline in population certainly a decline in the ability to pay for what should have been in past plans.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Needs to be sorted out, past flooding has been an issue and with climate changes is likley to get worse.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

One of the best thinhs about the town keep going on it.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

Has anybody looked at the environmental impact of electric cars? I am not convinced that batteries are sustainable and what do we do with them at life end? Fine plant more trees but jumping on the electric bandwagon is a step which requires more research.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

If you are planning to do it get on with it.

What else?

A great town to live in keep it that way but sort out the basic stuff before the nice to have stuff.

Office Use Only: 5516

Submission No: 2164 John Smith

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option A: Pay for it from rates

Saving water and water meters

Option 4: High. A significant water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$56 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$120 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Comments

I think we should prioritize the traverse and do it all urgently. Create a new crown jewel before tourism returns and then reap the rewards.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Comments

Insufficient. You need to urgently. Become a leader not a follower

Developing a multi-sport hub

Comments

Don't care, but if something has to give this is it

What else?

Mr Mayor, you have challenged whether we accept the 12% rise. No, I don't - because it represents a failure of the Council over many years. The reality is you've listened to the naysayers for too long and now our community is comparatively going backwards to places the have invested in their services. Our pipes are failing, thereare towns and cities with way better stuff than us. 12 is a catch-up but the reality is that you are still using fancy tools (debt) to hide the true impact of getting the Council back on track. It should probably be more like 50 per cent but you are still too scared to give us the truth. Just bite the bullet and do it

Office Use Only: 5519

Submission No: 2165 Paulette O'Neill

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Comments

Introduce a water saving plan, but no water metres.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Comments

Option 4: Maintain/boost tracks and trails but leave the Coastal Walkway as it is.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

yes to planting no to the cost of your new fleet of vehicles.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

I don't want to pay for something in my rates that I will not be using!

What else?

It would seem from perusing Facebook commentary about the proposed 12% hike to our rates, that the large majority of the commenters DO NOT support this. People are already struggling with the day-to-day cost of living. Where do you think the money will come from? Electricity and food prices are on the rise, and I would rather have a warm home in winter and healthy food on the table, than see the walkway extended or a sports hub being built. We have elected a council to act of behalf of the community and to make smart choices that benefit everyone. DO NOT tell us we have to forgo a cup of coffee for 50 weeks (Sam Bennett's words) to cover the rising and unnecessary costs that you are proposing. I hope that the community can come together on this and put a stop to what you, the council are trying to do. It's quite simply WRONG!

Office Use Only: 5523

Submission No: 2166 Andrea Hunt

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

I would prefer a coastal walkway out to Oakura - no reason to go to Waitara.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

Plant as much as you want, but no electric cars - the jury is still out on whether it is actually a green incentive - with the batterys not being green friendly option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

As long as there is free parking there!

What else?

Lack of parking in the CBD will effect business in the CBD as housing and commercial business stretches towards Bell Block. The new development in the old fertiliser yard will be more attractive than trying to find a park in the CBD $\,$

Office Use Only: 5524

Submission No: 2167 Paige Leggett

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

.....

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

This is ridiculous

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 5526

Submission No: 2168 CN Barry

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

I don't how to put this but do we just expect to put rates up year on year whats the story. You can't expect people to have a 10% increase year on year, with the price of housing spiraling out of control. Then a passing on of rent increases. Can we not fix some of the housing by redeveloping the center of New Plymouth to high density 4-5 story 3 Bed apartments and make NPDC with passive income. Alot of 4he building are seismic prone and abandoned.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Comments

I would roll out slowly. Are we confident that people are wasting water or is there a lot of infrastructure leaking?

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Comments

Waitere will have an injection of money from the Waitere land bill changing use that. This will be an ongoing problem, will only become worse with climate change.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Comments

Benefits one and all.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 5527

Submission No: 2169 Evie Rolfe

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 5528

Submission No: 2170 Brenda Cash

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

Using a well dressed well off councillor to espouse how wonderful he finds his water meter that he installed by choice only alienates those of us with more modest lifestyles. I also feel it makes us less inclined to speak up as we simply do not see ourselves reflected in any way shape or form amongst those with so much control over our lives within New Plymouth district. I am sure his super sharp blazers are dry clean only while some of us in the disability community are running washing machines around the clock to prevent our homes becoming a bio hazard. Our other option to reduce water use may be to go back to disposable resources which may be cost effective but still not environmentally friendly. Those of us struggling will struggle some more.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Comments

Create an option four. Seek external funding or sponsorship to continue greening our place.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Comments

Create an option four. Get creative with your problem solving.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

I'd like a new deck in my backyard, it would be appreciated and well used by many. Especially on gin night, can't afford it just yet so guess what? It has to wait. Or I have to get another job to fund it quicker.

What else?

A 12% rates increase will mean I will seriously consider moving from New Plymouth. It may just be the tipping point for many of us. As an unwaged person who cares for a disabled family member my income will not grow now or in the future. My expenses on the other hand continue to rise. I feel that New Plymouth is becoming more ableist and less inclusive all the time. I can't ride a bike and certainly can't use public transport and yet that seems to be the narrative of what is really important if you live in New Plymouth. I'm a similar age to our Mayor and trust me all it takes is one accident to never be able to ride your beloved bicycle again. It changes your worldview in a way that only those of us who live it understand. And please do not use the comparison that it's only a cup of coffee a week. Do you know how elitist and cringeworthy that statement is? Obviously not because its getting trotted out. Some of us don't buy coffee, we have to take a thermos if we want a hot beverage outside our homes. Or we simply don't go and remain unseen and unheard. Rates rises will push those of us on the margins even further out of sight and exclude us further from being equal participants in New Plymouth city. Maybe that's acceptable to our council. I find it abhorrent.

Office Use Only: 5529

Submission No: 2171 Nancy Handley

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 5530

Submission No: 2172 Jacques McCallum-Lind

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option A: Pay for it from rates

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Office Use Only: 5531

Submission No: 2173 Moran Starkj

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Comments

This has been caused by successive council misappropropriation and use of rate payers funds. The current rates set should mainatin the water infrastructure and pay dept but the council should seek funding so as burden is not on the rate payer. With interest rates at a low level this is the time to borrow to develop and improve. We need to stop wasting money on consultaive committess and Engineering and then do nothing. Pick the top major 3 items that require fixing: Sewerage discharge (Not Acceptable in our day and age) Infrastructure protection: (Clear the trees that can take out the supply network) easy fix Identify the main infrastructure pipline network and target correct fixes without over engineering. You don't need consultant engineers paid by the hour to tell you that you need to replace a klm of piping when a plumber or contractor could tell you that at a fraction of a costs.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

We pay enough in our rates for water. This is about teaching and educating our residents to conserve. This has happened successfully in other parts of NZ and overseas. The costs of installing metres, maintaining, is to high and an ongoing burden to rate payers. By increasing rates to cover for meters and usage this is double dipping.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

We have beautiful parks, tracks and trails in the region now. At this stage there are other critical project that need the full attention of NPDC council and the Rate payers money spent in these areas. The tracks and walkways are not going anywhere and could be retabled in 5 years once the other critical infrastructure is brought up to standard.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Electrification of vehicles is good move forward however this requires to be done at a progressive rate as vehicles proces start reducing. A lot of council vehicles still have a lot of life in them so don't panic and rush and sell off. 200k seems high for planting 17 hectares. Was this another consultant figure and added to the cost?

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Totally disagree with this as we are currently developing Rugby Park at a cost to rate payers. Rugby Park is a perfect place to continue with future development for multi sports events and centrally located for businesses to reap the reward of outside vistors and locals attending.

What else?

New Plymouth requires robust thinking and tough decisions to be made but not to the detriment of the ratepayers being continually asked to pay more. Stop all the consultation excercises that end up on the top of the bookself and pick the 5 most critical items that need fixing or improving. As a society we procrasinate and do not action, thereby this is why the infrastructure is overwelmed as an example. Look after the pennies and the pounds will look after themselves.

Office Use Only: 5534

Submission No: 2174 Valerie Hopkinson

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Comments

Prefer not to have a water meter on my home

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

Make people more aware giving us information

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

What else?

prefer zero rates increase or to have our rates increased to the least monetary amount possible

Office Use Only: 5543

Submission No: 2175 John O'Keefe

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 5545

Submission No: 2176 Jared McBride

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Water and plumbing are a necessity this needs to be high on the focus list

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

A strong no to water meters, there is already a targeted rate for water, if you introduce meters that opens the rate payers up to more price increases which those on fixed incomes will struggle with

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

This moneys should be invested in the water network

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

This is want not a need, the money would be better spent on other infrastructure and used to off set out rates

Office Use Only: 5554

Submission No: 2177 Carolyn White

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Office Use Only: 5555

Submission No: 2178 Victoria Jones

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

What else?

Need to sort out the egmont road intersection, there has been far too many car accidents there as well as fixing stormwater

Office Use Only: 5558

Submission No: 2179 Margaret Emo

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Office Use Only: 5560

Submission No: 2180 NJ Hight

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option A: Pay for it from rates

Comments

The plumbing should never have been allowed to deteriorate to the extent it has. Using up life long assets means they will not be "life long" for life.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Comments

Start with fixing all the leaking pipe work and this will slow down the need for water metres. If this is not possible without metres to show where the leaks are then install metres fast so there can be great savings from wasted water.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

Use our rates money on needs first. e.g. water improvements

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

I would have voted for a 4th option, of option 2 without the additional funding of \$150,000.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

What else?

Rates would not need to be raised so much without the rugby spend (much more than a region our size needs) and with the N.P. racing club being charged for the use of their lease. Our N.P.D.C. didn't listen well to the rate payers concerning these issues. Most of us don't have great expectations of being heard this time. It often seems our feedback is only used to support decisions already made or ignore unwanted feedback.

Office Use Only: 5564

Submission No: 2181 Nicole Roigard

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 5566

Submission No: 2182 Rosie Devaney

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option A: Pay for it from rates

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 3: Option 2, plus give our tracks and trails network a boost over the next 10 years at a total cost of \$60 million.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 5568

Submission No: 2183 Russy Graham

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 3: Medium. A middle of the range water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$50 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$121 million over the long term. NPDC's preferred option.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Office Use Only: 5570

Submission No: 2184 Merv Hayward

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Saving water and water meters

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Extending our tracks and trails network

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Developing a multi-sport hub

What else?

Devon rd corner with egmont rd. Why not a big roundabout as traffic would flow better and vehicles would need to slow down to negotiate the roundabout.

Office Use Only: 5572

Submission No: 2185 Stephan Dyer

Organisation: NP2C. New Plymouth Christian Church

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Comments

Thus should always be maintained annually.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 2: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building in year 6, contributing \$40 million. NPDC's preferred option.

What else?

If plans are stuck to all will be ok. I'm surprised re the entry signage into NP. Nothing of great notice. Even our smaller town have better signage. Even the airport signage is so small a visitor would drive past before seeing it. What's that about?

Office Use Only: 5573

Submission No: 2186 Julie Campbell

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 5576

Submission No: 2187 Emma

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Comments

This project need to be top priority.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

Start with fixing the water ways ect first and leave the vanity projects be. Taranaki people can not afford another 12% rate risk to cover such projects when they are already paying such high ray rates.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

It's another unnecessary vanity project that will cause a huge rate hick that people can not afford at present. We do not need a sports a hub.

What else?

Taranaki's rates are already one of the highest in the country. We as a district can not afford a 12% tax increase to cover absolutely unnecessary projects. Something the NPDC seems to be so good at blowing rate payer money on. Please take into consideration the affect a rates increase will have on people already struggling to buy food/foot wear/jackets for their child before giving the ok for something like a sports hub. Maybe you could spend 40 million on helping Taranaki schools with children living in poverty instead.

Office Use Only: 5581

Submission No: 2188 Lesley Loveridge

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Just get it done

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Don't worry about the cars

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 5584

Submission No: 2189 Paul Dixon

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 3: As per option 2, plus make the additional funding of \$150,000 per year permanent.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

What else?

Make the hi way bypass Inglewood. There is too much heavy traffic running through Inglewood.

Office Use Only: 5586

Submission No: 2190 Paul Dixon

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

What else?

Hi way bypass of Inglewood. Too much heavy traffic in Inglewood. Make it safer for children to get to school

Office Use Only: 5588

Submission No: 2191 Crystal

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 2: Low. Introduce a water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$45 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$62 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Office Use Only: 5593

Submission No: 2192 Lyn Bell

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

Improving our water retention practice would be a better plan. All new properties should be required to fit a tank. Water metres are going to be an additional cost that as pensioners we will struggle to cope with.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Office Use Only: 5594

Submission No: 2193 David Marr

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

No bloody meters. It's just another way for landlords (like myself) to pass costs onto renters. Many of whom can't afford to pay another utility bill. Another long term maintanance bill for the council when they stop working properly which has proven to be true in other councils around the country. Another chance for the system to break down. Keep it simple stupid.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Comments

The kids need a basketball stadium.

Office Use Only: 5598

Submission No: 2194 Raewyn Bocock

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Office Use Only: 5599

Submission No: 2195 Grant Watson

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 2. Low. Start chipping away at the backlog so that it grows more slowly. \$78 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 4: High. A significant water saving plan, including water meters. This will cost \$56 million over 10 years while reducing new water supply assets, saving \$120 million over the long term.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Office Use Only: 5607

Submission No: 2196 Shaina Moratti

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Is there any other infrastructure that we need to look into that we are currently underfunding? It seems such a shame to have to burden young new rate payers with this when it should have been addressed many years ago.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

I think we need to be investing in new water supply assets for population growth. I don't think there has been enough marketing/advertising to encourage households to reduce their water usage. I think there could be a campaign explaining how to save water and why it is so important e.g. don't water your lawn, water your garden every second day etc. We live in Taranaki - there is plenty of rain here. Before we get close to getting water meters, and burdening households, there should be a chance to reduce our water usage.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

This should have been done years ago (again). Get this sorted asap otherwise it will cost us in the future.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

I don't necessarily want to do nothing but we are in uncertain times. The next few years will be tough on many households and we are in a time where we need to act cautiously with our money. We may not need to put it off for 10 years but I think we need to tread lightly until industries impacted by Covid get back up and running to (near) 'normal'.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Comments

Again we are in uncertain times. Maybe the vehicle feet could hold off on purchasing new vehicles until industries impacted by Covid get back up and running to (near) 'normal'. We have put this off for too long so we do need to do work on this.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

The timing just isn't right. Why build a sports hub when families may struggle to put food on the table and keep a roof over their heads (let alone pay for sports fees etc). It would be great to have this facility but we may need to wait a year or 2 until we can see the full impact of Covid 19. Putting up rates now is unfair and could put families at risk.

What else?

The rates increase the council is suggesting is too high for these unprecedented times. It would be wise to wait a couple of years until we can understand the impact Covid 19 has on our economy.

Office Use Only: 5608

Submission No: 2197 John Clarkson

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Comments

No water meters. Water is paid for through rates already. Introducing meters is just a tax grab. Already seen it happen in the UK!

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 1: Do nothing. No additional investment in Waitara stormwater.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Comments

There is no money for pet projects when core infrastructure is being neglected by the council. Several road junctions need new roundabouts installing and the water network is overwhelmed with a lack of storage and aging pipes. Fix these first.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Comments

The council do not need electric cars. They are no more beneficial for the environment than current vehicles. Maintain and repair the ones you have like the rest of the population has to.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.

Comments

Seems unnecessary. Quite happy to keep the horse race track as it is. Netball courts can be built anywhere and there is aleady a National hockey stadium in Stratford.

What else?

Stop funding the len lye centre and turn the building into something useful.

Office Use Only: 5609

Submission No: 2198 Samantha Herlihy

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Saving water and water meters

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 5611

Submission No: 2199 N. Lynn O'Keeffe

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 4. High. Clear out the backlog and make significant improvements. \$229 million additional funding.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option B: Partially debt fund long life assets to bridge the gap. NPDC's preferred option.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 3: Invest \$20 million over 10 years. NPDC's preferred option.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 2: Extend the Coastal Walkway from Bell Block to Waitara and develop further the Taranaki Traverse Mountain to Sea, costing \$36 million. NPDC's preferred option.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 2: Continue working on the CAF, implement Planting our Place costing \$200,000 per year and electrifying our NPDC vehicle fleet costing \$1 million over 10 years. Begin additional funding of \$150,000 per year for three years. NPDC's preferred option.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 3: Develop the hub and begin construction of the building faster, with work starting in year 4 and contributing \$40 million.

Office Use Only: 5613

Submission No: 2200 Lewis Herbert

Wish to speak to the Council: No

Fixing our plumbing

How much should we invest in our plumbing over the next 10 years?

Option 3. Medium. Clear out the backlog and start making some improvements. \$140 million additional funding. NPDC's preferred option.

How do we pay for fixing our plumbing?

Option C: Fully debt fund long life assets.

Saving water and water meters

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo costing \$42 million over 10 years for new water supply assets. No water meters.

Improving stormwater management in Waitara

Option 2: Invest \$9 million over 10 years.

Extending our tracks and trails network

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. No new or additional investment in tracks and trails.

Boosting our Climate Action Framework

Option 1: Do nothing. Status quo. Continue working on the CAF but no new actions or additional funding.

Developing a multi-sport hub

Option 1: Do not develop a multi-sport hub.